
Conyers, Tamika

From: Sandra Bromble <sbromble@gmall.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 6:40 PM
To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-7, SUB 1214

Please deny Duke's rate hike - especially the grid scheme, expansion of climate-wrecking gas and
putting the costs for Duke's coal ash negligence on customers.

Please also consider that experts are In clear disagreement with Duke's energy plans and more time
needs to be spent addressing the science and future economics of their proposal.

Thank you,
Sandra Bromble

121 Kyfields
Weaverville, NC 28787
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